From: susan Morand |

Sent: 15 August 2017 10:47

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Planning

Subject: Application Ref:2014/16/17/P S96A Non-material Amendment application

Dear Mr. Mcclue, | wish to object in the most emphatic way to this application, to think that Camden are
contemplating such new extremely dangerous amendments beggars belief in the light of the Grenfell Disaster to
build a 24-storey tower with only ONE STAIRWELL!!!! Please take the trouble to reply. Yours from an appalled
Camden resident, Susan Morand.



